
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we draw to the close of Term 1 I would like to thank and congratulate the students and staff on their 

dedication to education this term. Not only has it been the first full term of school we have had for over 2 

years it was also the first time we have had an 11 week first term for a very long time. I feel this break is 

needed by many but in particular our Prep students. They have done an amazing job and have grown so 

much in the short time they have been at school. Well done kids. 

This Friday 8th April is the last day of term 1 and school finishes at 2:30pm. There is no bus service on 

Friday afternoon so please make arrangements to collect students from school.  

I received an update from Dept of Education today to inform us that students and staff will continue twice 

weekly testing for the COVID virus for at least the first half of term 2. Additional boxes of RA Tests have 

been given to students today so tests can be completed before students return to school next term on 

Tuesday 26th April.   

ANZAC Day this year is on Monday 25th April and this day will be a public holiday. As in other years, the 

school invites students of all ages to join us for the parade in Paynesville. Students are requested to wear 

school uniform and will meet on the corner of King and Main Streets 15 minutes before the start of the 

parade, usually 8:45am. We march and attend the service together before being collected by families in 

front of the cenotaph. If you have any questions please contact me on 51566382 before the holidays 

begin. 

Kind regards, 

Anna Duncan 

UEDUCATEUS 

For permission slips, 

if your child is 

absent, reports etc. 
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eaglepoint.vic.edu.au 

Thursday 7th April 2022 

Thursday, 7 
April 2022 

  Assembly 2:30pm - Easter Raffle  

Friday, 8 
April 2022 

Whole 
School 

Last Day of Term 
1 

 FINISH at 2:30pm - No afternoon bus 

Tuesday, 26 
April 2022 

Whole 
School 

First Day of 
Term 2 

  

Friday, 29 
April 2022 

Whole 
School 

School Photo 
Day 

Whole School 

Tuesday, 31 
May 2022 

  VSSS Practice 
For students who are representing 
Eagle Point PS 

NEWSLETTER 

https://login.ueducateus.com.au/


School Photos 
Each student was sent home with an envelope for 

school photos. 

FRIDAY 29TH APRIL  
(first Friday back from holidays) 

Please complete & return to school. 



https://cafetoonalook3880.square.site/  

 
 

Click on: STUDENTS 
Password: EPPS3878 

NOTES section: Please write student name & room # 

MONDAY LUNCH ORDERS 
Orders to be completed by:  

Sunday 8pm. 
There is a wide variety of options 

online. 

Click on the link below to order. 

https://cafetoonalook3880.square.site/



